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As we enter 2024, the Sacramento Section is buzzing with excitement for the upcoming 

year.  The Section continues its dynamic streak by spearheading events such as the 

California Infrastructure Symposium, Region 9 Awards banquet and hosting local annual 

events.     

In November 2023, the events planning team lead by Saim Badar, hosted a vibrant 

event to honor high achievers in our industry. The event enjoyed a robust attendance 

and showcased ASCE’s role in recognizing the civil engineers’ contributions to several 

marquee projects in the Sacramento region.  

The Golze Scholarship team, which has raised $ 800,000 in the last 10 years and has 

benefited 250 students, did not disappoint this past year.  The team raised $125,000 in 

scholarship fund.  The fund provides civil engineering students at local universities with 

encouragement and financial assistance.   An awards ceremony will be held in early 

fall of 2024.  

As we move forward into the year, the section in collaboration with Region 9 is focused 

on the California Infrastructure Symposium. Join us on March 28-29, 2024, for an 

exclusive look at California-specific challenges and trends. From water opportunities 

and transportation hurdles to boosting resilience and sustainability, this symposium will 

cover an array of topics that are of primary concern to our industry. This is also an 

opportunity to hear from keynote speakers who are leading the decisions in 

infrastructure statewide.  Don't miss out on this opportunity to gain valuable insights and 

connect with industry leaders. Register now for the California Infrastructure Symposium 

2024 by clicking the link below. 

Link to Register: https://cais.r9-asce.org/events/2024-sacramento/ 

To stay abreast with the latest activities, the achievement of the local engineers, and 

career opportunities, please follow us online at: 

• https://asce-sacto.org/ 

• https://www.facebook.com/AsceSacramentoSection 

• https://www.linkedin.com/company/asce-sacramento-section/ 

If we can help you maximize the benefits of your membership and make being part of 

ASCE a rewarding experience, please send us a message to asce@asce-sacto.org.  

Sincerely, 
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